The Smiths

serving in

CAMBODIA

Dear Friends,

~ Thank you for praying for Sara and the baby. Joanna Thach Smith was born on Wednesday morning,
January 22. She was 6.2 pounds at birth. Joanna was born with an abnormality of the ear known as
microtia. It affected her left ear. The doctors plan to do some ultrasound tests on her tomorrow to see if
they find any other problems. We will let you know more when possible.

Please continue to pray Sara's recovery and for our precious little Joanna.

Yours in Christ,
Ron Smith

Unsubscribe alainahepworth@]bcl.org from this list | Forward to a friend | Update your profile
Copyright (C) 2020 CABC All rights reserved.

{& mailchimp




